
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Resilience  Respect   Excellence   Pride 

From the Principal and Assistant Principalé 
 

Friday 22nd December is the last day of Term 4 ð Students will be dismissed at 1.30pm.  
 

Parents need to make alternative arrangements if your child catches a bus home, Due to our earlier finish 
times the busses cannot run at that time, but will be operating as per normal from 2.15pm 
 
Our School Concert ð ñUnder the Western Starsò 
 
As you know, MWPS has very big concert at the Arts Centre each  
ñEven year and on the Odd yearò we have a ñmini concertò on the School  
oval. This concert is ñlow keyò and a chance for everyone to get together to 
celebrate the end of another FANTASTIC year at West. There is no cost    
unless you are purchasing a sausage at the BBQ or maybe even an Ice  
Cream or two. Itõs bound to be fun! 
 

When: Tuesday 19th December 
Where: MWPS School Oval 
Time: BBQ will be operating form 6.30 ï 7.15pm 
Concert will begin 7.30pm Sharp  
 

Student Leaders 2018 
Last week we had over 20 Grade 5 students deliver wonderful speeches. It was a very impressive ceremony, the children spoke 
beautifully. 
All children in Grade 3, 4 & 5 voted & the results are: 
 
Á School Captains ð Jack Taylor & Mirriam Tippet 
Á Vice Captains ð Tom Pratt & Summer Roberts  
Á SRC President ð Imogen Morgan & Cody McKerrow 
 

Congratulations to these students, they will make fantastic leaders. There will be an official presentation early next year 

There will be many other opportunities for leadership in 2018 and I encourage all students to ñput their hand upó 
 

Playground 
Our new playground has been a very welcome addition by all of our students, from the 
lower year levels right up to our year 6 students. We are very proud of our students for 
showing our school values whilst playing and sharing with all students 
 

 

 



Reports Home 
Reports will go home with your child on Wednesday 20th December 
 

Students meet their new class & Teacher for 2018 
Students will meet their class & class teacher for 2018 on Wednesday 11.30am ï 1.30am 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All costumes are due at school by Monday 18 th  December, Please 

name all items and give it to your childõs classroom teacher.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Stars of the Week  
 

Class Star of the Week Reason 
Prep / 1 M Dorissa Johnson For trying hard in Writing 
Prep / 1 P Okzana Fono For always trying her best! 
Prep / 1 B Sophia Brown For fantastic reading and thinking. 

1 H  Faith Baxter For giving her best effort in her writing 

1 S Odin Hynes For giving, writing his best effort and staying positive! Well 
done. 

1 / 2 L Maya Magno For being an amazing student at Mildura West - will miss 
you! Good luck at your new school xx 

2 N Conner Kemp For always having a growth mindset and trying his best in 
all learning activities! 

2 S Apolosi Sovau For always taking pride and trying his best with his writing. 
3 M Illeana Files For always doing her very best in all areas. 
3C Harmony Baxter  

 Rainez Darragh  
For using initiative to create an entertaining video about 
Friendship! 

4 A L Garth McQuillan For having a growth mindset when he was completing his 
projects for P.B.L. 

4 A T Ruby Underwood For insightful reflections about her learning.  
4 / 5 K Nate Drew For working hard on his writing and striving to improve. 
5 O H Jake Brown For always doing his very best in all areas  
5 P Carlos Fono For always striving for excellence. 
6 C A Sasha Walters For always trying her very best. 
6 C R Heath Riley 

Jack Jessup 
For outstanding academic achievement and personal 
growth in 2017. 

P.E Prep Melanie Beswick For her enthusiasm & excellent skills in PE this year 
P.E 1/2 Skky Mackenlay For her enthusiasm & excellent skills in PE 
P.E.3-6 Mimi Curran For her amazing sportsmanship & respecting others 
Science 5/6 Kate Crouch For being able to justify opinions with evidence and record 

detailed written responses. 
Science P/1 Fian Blundell For thinking about your learning and trying hard. 
Science 1/2 Ella Kaufusi For always displaying our school values 
Science 3/4 Ashlyn Garraway For displaying great team work. 
Art Zoe Stone 

Ruby Magno  
Jasmine Iredale 

For managing their own learning  to complete set tasks in a 
timely manner 

RREP  Beau Kiel and 
Kalym Higgins 

For helping the R.R.E.P. Leaders at the Friendship Zone 

Brekky Club Tamia Rodd For beautiful manners and being so respectful at Breakfast 
Club 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen News  
 

This year the last day of 
trading for the school 
canteen will be Thursday 
21st December, The 
canteen will not  be 
operating on the last day 
of term, Friday 22nd 
December.  
 

The canteen will re-open in 
week 2 next year on 
Wednesday 7th February 
2018.  
 

 
 
 

 
The end of the year is fast 
approaching and our lost property 
box is very full. If your child has 
lost an item of clothing, please 
come on in and check the box. It 
is important that all items of 
clothing are clearly labelled as 
this ensures it can be returned. 

 
 
 

Breakfast Club  
 

To show our appreciation for all the help and support given to 

the breakfast club program over the year we will be holding a 

thankyou presentation for our 2017 volunteers at our morning 

assembly this Friday 15 th  December.  A BIG thankyou to the 

following volunteers:  
 

Peg Hobson Sam Norten  

Pam Harvey Christine Sandow  

Kylie Hipwell  Jayden Robertson  

Harry Robertson  Abbey McPhee 

Jacob Gray   

 

Walking School Bus 
The last walking school bus for 
2018 will be this Friday 15th 
December. Everyone is welcome 
aboard with Neighbourhood 
Watch and local police helping. 
The óBusô will leave the corner of 
Washington Drive and Riverside 
Avenue at 8:30am on Friday 19th 
February.  
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14th December 2017 
 
15th December 

¶ Walking School Bus 
 
18th December 

¶ Yr 6 Activity day ð Mildura Waves  

¶ Yr 3/4  Home work reward  

 
19th December 

¶ MWPS School Concert 
20th December 

¶ Reports go home 

¶ Students meet new teacher 
 

22nd December 

¶ Last day term 4 

 ð Early dismissal 1.30pm  
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Prep, 1/2 Home work  reward  

Splash Park 

What a wonderful morning! Prep, grade 1 and Grade 2 spent 

time at the splash park as a reward for completing their 

homework this term. They had lots of fun playing together and 

there were many excited squeals everywhere.  
 

 òI love the Splash Park. I really like homework especially the 

times tables. Itõs fun splashing  the teachersó ð Kayla Hayes 
 

òThis is so good, I love playing with my friendsó ð Tom Taylor  
 

òI am so happy and proud that I did my homework, this is 

awesomeó ð Emily Hay 
 

òIõm excited, this is the bestó ð Trevon Hood  

 

 

 

ñThis is the best reward for doing homeworkó ð Ayla Micale   
 

òI love splashing everyoneó ð Lily Hannigan  
 

òBest reward for doing something I loveó Lexi Bartlettó  
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